
 
24 April 2024 
 
 
Re: Years 3-12 SEQTA Engage – connection available  
 
Dear Families 
 
Thank you for your patience during the recent disruption to SEQTA Engage.  
 
We advise families the connection to SEQTA Engage is now available.  A new 
‘Welcome to SEQTA Engage!’ email has been sent to families.  This will expire in 
7 days (1 May). Please follow the email instructions to recreate your username 
and password.  Please note you may need to then close your app and reopen to 
refresh data.   
 
If you encounter any challenges or require assistance during this process, please 
feel free to contact the school via email seqta@cc.catholic.edu.au or by phone 
8648 9700.  Please note the office will re-open on Monday 29 April. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and prompt attention to this matter.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Lexie Morris 
Acting Deputy Principal  
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